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Call for papers 

The Italian Association of Labour Economics (AIEL) and the Department of Economics 

(DSE) of the University of Bologna are pleased to announce the workshop “Advances 
in Research on Labour Market Policies”, to be held in Bologna on 28 and 29 May 

2025. The programme will include invited lectures and contributed sessions. The 
workshop will provide a forum to present ongoing research in labour economics, 
focusing on the role of active and passive labour market policies in influencing labour 

supply, job match quality, and related issues.  
 

Invited speakers  
Keynote lectures will be delivered by Rafael Lalive (University of Lausanne) and 
Andrea Weber (Central European University). 

 
Submissions 

Papers in PDF format should be submitted through the AIEL website (www.aiel.it) by 
accessing the USER PANEL located on the top right corner. Once logged-in, authors 
should click on the Submission button and complete the procedure.  

The submission deadline is 15 February 2025. Acceptance decisions will be notified 
by 15 March 2025. 

 
Participation 
There are no registration fees. Presenters’ accommodation for up to two nights will be 

provided by the organizers. 
 

 
 
 
Scientific committee:  

Lorenzo Cappellari (Catholic University of Milan) 

Maurizio Conti (University of Genova) 

Adriano De Falco (University of Bologna) 

Lavinia Parisi (University of Salerno) 

Matteo Picchio (Marche Polytechnic University) 

Veronica Rattini (University of Bologna) 

Vincenzo Scrutinio (University of Bologna) 

Giulio Zanella (University of Bologna) 

 

AIEL secretariat: Alessia Iannicelli (aiel@aiel.it)   
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